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September 1, 2017 
 
 
Kazimiera Cwiek-Ludwicka PhD, Eng. 
Editor-in-chief 
Roczniki Państwowego Zakładu Higieny -Annals of the National Institute of Hygiene 
National Institute of Public Health-National Institute of Hygiene 
24 Chocimska Street, 00-791 Warsaw, Poland 
 
Dear Dr. Cwiek-Ludwicka 
 
I am writng to humbly and respectfully request that  the manuscript:  Maldonado, et al, in Rocz Panstw 
Zakl Hig 2017, Vol. 68, No 2. be retracted.  We have found serious error in the calculations and we feel 
the data are incorrect. 
 
The retraction is necessary so that the manuscript is not cited because of the erroneous information. 
 
We are profoundly sorry for this error and we apologize.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Mark Gregory Robson, PhD MPH DrPH 
Board of Governors Distinguished Service Professor 
Professor of Plant Biology 
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